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held on February 6, 2022. Much like 
the $50 raffle, there will be a free buf-
fet for ticket holders along with re-
freshments. 
  This notice is just a reminder that 
time is running out to purchase a tick-
et and a shot at winning that $10,000 
Grand Prize 

  There are only 250 tickets being 
sold and we are oh so close to selling 
out so please get your ticket soon. 
  There is a promo on page 5 of this 
newsletter detailing the prizes and 
other useful information. 
 
Thank You: 
  To Brother Knights Kevin 
Cavanaugh and Vincent Perniciaro 
for providing the Council a supply of 
2022 Religious Art Calendars courte-
sy of the Dufresne and Cavanaugh 
Funeral Home. 
 

Council Christmas Dinner: 
  We would like to thank Brother Ste-
ve Chiera for preparing for us the ele-
gant  and delicious Roasted Pork 
Roulade Dinner that was served for 
us on Saturday, December 18, 2021.   
 Although we had to cancel the sit 
down portion of the dinner over 60 
still showed up to get their dinner to 
go.. 
  All the proceeds from the dinner 
were donated to Community Materni-
ty Services in Albany. 
 Besides Steve, we would like to 

(Continued on page 4) 

Congratulations & Welcome: 
  Due to a mistake on the newsletter 
editors part the name of Michael 
O’Brien was omitted from the list of 
new members who took their degree 
on November 8. We apologize for the 
omission and congratulate and wel-
come him to our order and Council. 
 
New $100 Raffle: 
  The Corporation is running a new 
$100 raffle with a grand prize of 
$10,000. Yes, you’re reading this 
right, $10,000!  This is a second raf-
fle, we are still planning on running 
our annual raffle in July of next year. 
  The drawing for this raffle will be 

Council News & Notes 

 Grand Knight Bob Os-
tiguy, center left  and Fi-
nancial Secretary Henry 
LaRose, center right pre-
sented two checks totaling 
$2,300 to the Executive 
Director of Community 
Maternity Services Jackie 
Buff-Rogers, far left and 
former Executive Director 
Anne Marie Couser. The 
donated money came from 
the Bob Church Memorial 
Holiday Fund. 
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   Dates to Remember 

Some of the dates are tentative. Please see future Knightly News for up 
to date notices. 
 

Sun. Jan, 9th. - Columbiette Breakfast 
Mon. Jan. 10th. - Council Meeting 

Mon Jan. 24th. - Degree Exemplification  
Sun. Feb. 6th. - $10,000 Raffle Drawing 

Sun. Feb. 13th. - Columbiette Breakfast 
Mon. Feb. 14th. - Council Meeting 

Happy New Year!!   
  Enjoy this special time of the year 
with those you love, and may the 
Lord bless you all with a happy and 
healthy New Year.  Wishing you and 
your family a wonderful New Year. 
 

NEXT MEETING  
  Our next meeting will be on the 
Monday, March 7 at 7:00PM.  Please 
try to attend, as we have a lot to dis-
cuss.  Hope to see you at the meet-
ing.   
 

COLUMBIETTE BREAKFAST  
  On February 13 from 8:30 AM – 
11:30 AM, the Columbiettes are host-
ing a $10 All-You-Can-Eat Breakfast 
(dine-in or take-out).  Please note the 
new times for the breakfast.  With this 
date being the day before Valentine’s 
Day, we hopefully will get a good 
turnout.  We can use anyone who 
wishes to help.  Please come and 
support the Columbiettes by helping 
and staying for a meal.  We need a 
lot of help to do the breakfast, so 
please consider donating some of 
your time to help make this event a 
success. 
 

HOFFMAN CAR WASH TICKETS  
  The Columbiettes are again selling 
Hoffman Car Wash tickets.   We have 
exterior for $10.00 and Full Service 
for $28.00, they are available at the 
Bar.  You spent thousands of dollars 
on your car, why not spend a couple 
of bucks and keep it looking good 
with a nice wash.  These also make a 
great last minute gift and they never 
expire. 
 

DUES  
  Your 2021 dues of $15 are now 
payable.  Some people still owe their 
2020 dues.  If you haven’t paid your 
dues, please send them to Patrice 
Mago-Radliff, 12 Tanguay Drive, Co-
hoes, NY 12047.  Checks can also 
be dropped off at the Council.  
 

SUNSHINE COMMITTEE  
  The Columbiettes have a Sunshine 
Committee.   If you know a Columbi-
ette who is ill, in the hospital, has lost 

a loved one, has new child/ grand-
child, or is celebrating a special occa-
sion, please let us know so that we 
can acknowledge it.  
  Please keep Sadie Lanthier’s hus-
band, Harvey, in your prayers.  He is 
very ill. 
  Please keep Millie Gerard’s hus-
band, Larry (a Knight) in your pray-
ers.  He is also very ill. 
  Our thoughts and prayers go out to 
Rose Brand and her family for the 
loss of Rose’s husband, Ronald (a 
Knight).  Ron passed away on De-
cember 10. 

HOFFMAN CAR WASH TICKETS 
KEEP YOUR CAR CLEAN YEAR ROUND 

 
THE COLUMBIETTES HAVE HOFFMAN CAR WASH 

TICKETS FOR SALE.   
THEY CAN BE PURCHASED AT THE BAR.  

 
 

            EXTERIOR ONLY $10.00    
      FULL SERVICE ONLY $28.00 

 
    

 
 
 
 

TICKETS ARE GOOD AT ALL  
HOFFMAN CAR WASHES  

In Memoriam 

 Brother Knight Ronald R. Brand 
went to his eternal reward on Decem-
ber 10 . Brother Ron was a  Knight 
for over thirty- three  years and an 
Honorary Life member of Council 
3394. Please remember Ron, his 
wife Rose a Columbiette member, 
and his family in your prayers.  
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WEBSITE TIP: Have 
you ever needed to know 
the Mass schedule at a 
nearby parish? Its easy, 
simply go to our website 

www.lathamcoloniekofc.com,  scroll down 
the home page then click on the parish you 
want to check. 

Council News & Notes 
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Used Clothing Drop-off Shed 

  Our Used Clothing Drop - Off 
Shed has been reopened. We 
appreciate your clothing dona-
tions but we ask that you please 
follow the guidelines below for 
what we can accept or not ac-
cept: 
   We accept clothing, shoes, 
belts, purses, blankets, 
sheets, curtains, pillowcases 
and stuffed animals. Please 
bag all items. 
 
  We do not accept: furniture, 
electronics , books, household 
items, toys, garbage, pillows, 
rags, fabric scraps, etc. 

2021 N Y State Council   

C & B Drawing Winners 

thank his wife and Columbiette Jude 
Chiera, Max Maksymik, Dennis 
Lanthier, Jeanine LaRose, Judi 
Couch, Linda Atchinson, Patrice Ma-
go and anyone else who helped out 
in this affair. 
 

Red Cross Blood Drive: 
  The Red Cross Blood Drive that 
was held on December 11 turned out 
to be a big success. Thank you to all 
the people who came out and donat-
ed, it was very much appreciated. 

(Continued from page 1) 
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K of C Council #3394 Officers 

District 67 

 

Grand Knight 
Robert Ostiguy                          
Deputy Grand Knight 
Joseph Hogan 

Chaplain 

Fr. Geoffrey Burke 

Chancellor 
Paul DeDominicis                 
Recorder 
Stanley Marszalek 

Financial Secretary 

Henry LaRose  
Treasurer 
Rene Mullen                                                       
Advocate 

Joseph Macchio 

Lecturer 
Vacant  
Warden 

Carl Bailey                                                           
Inside Guard 

Joseph Crispo                                                       
Outside Guard  
Dennis Lanthier                                                 
Trustees 

One Year 
Douglas Decker 
Two  Year 
Kirk Montayne 

Three Year 
Michael Whalen 

 
Corporation Officers 

President 
Paul DeDominicis 

Vice President - Columbiettes 

Linda Atchinson 

Vice President - Council 
Robert Ostiguy 

Secretary 

Michael Whalen 

Treasurer 
Dennis Lanthier 
House Chairman 

Edward Krutka 

Council Trustees 

Kirk Montayne 

Michael Whalen 

Douglas Decker 
Board Members 

Patrice Mago 

Michael Maksymik 

Henry LaRose 

Agnes Ostiguy 

Newsletter Editor  
& Publisher  
Robert Ostiguy 

rostigu1@nycap.rr.com 

CHARITY 

 

UNITY 

 

FRATERNITY 

 

PATRIOTISM 

Please keep in mind that our Council maintains a food donation basket year round in the 
inner lobby of our building. Please support our program by trying to drop off a 
nonperishable food item whenever you visit the Council. Remember, Charity is the First 
Principle of our order and hunger doesn’t just occur during the holidays. 

Food Pantry 
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Good of the Order 

  The holidays can be a particularly diffi-
cult time of year for many families and in 
particular for some of our Brother 
Knights. We ask that you kept these 
men in your thoughts and prayers as 
each one is experiencing health issue: 
Tom Dame, Larry Girard, Harvey Lanthi-
er, Stan Marszalek, Jim Hayes, Charley 
Alfano, Lorenzo Burney and Lawrence 
Bailey. We’re sure there are more so 
please keep all our Brothers and Sister 
Columbiettes in your prayers. Thank 
you.. 


